
Year 3 DT Project - Healthy Lunch 

 

Sent 08 Mar 2019 15:23 

  

Dear Year 3 Parents, 

 

Next week as part of their DT project, each Year 3 class will be making a healthy lunch that they have 

designed which will involve making bread. School will be providing the resources to make this. 

Please let us know before Tuesday 12 March if there is anything that your child is not allowed to put 

in their lunch, or if there are any allergies that we are not already aware of. During the day, each 

child will taste a small part of their sandwich so they can evaluate them accurately. If you do not 

want your child to taste their sandwich at school, please contact the office on 0118 978 5219. 

 

Kind regards, 

The Year 3 Team 

 


